City of Hendrum
                   A Small City with Big Dreams

SPECIAL MEETING of the 

HENDRUM CITY COUNCIL AND HENDRUM EDA

                                 Monday, April 4, 2011, 7:00 P.M.

Professional Building Board Room

Mayor Curt Johannsen called a special meeting of the Hendrum City Council and Hendrum EDA to order at 7:04 P.M.  Council and EDA members present were:  M. Alm, C. Johannsen, K. Kjersten, M. Person, and M. Smart, J. Kolness, P. Dukleth, S. Tommerdahl.  Also attending were N. Kjersten, Clerk; and Beth Christianson-Melby, Hometown Aditude.

Following the call to order, the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Beth Christianson-Melby presented a PowerPoint presentation on how Hometown Aditude created the new positioning statement and logo for the City of Hendrum.  Beth stated that Hometown Aditude had came to Hendrum a couple of weeks ago to get the feel of the town, seek out advantages, risks, glitches, and opportunities that the City of Hendrum holds.  Beth then spoke about how branding the City is important as it is the totality of perceptions, thoughts, and feelings that a person would feel about the City and how the importance of delivering on a valued promise is necessary.  The new logo “Shine Brighter Here” was introduced.  Discussion took place on the new logo.  Beth discussed the billboard advertisement and presented a picture of what Hometown Aditude had created.  Discussion took place.  Beth then discussed the new website (HendrumMN.com).  Discussion took place on the contents that should be on the website and the cost difference to get the items on the website along the ability to update the web site when desired.

Having no further business, the meeting closed at 8:15 P.M.

The above minutes are unofficial until approved at the next regularly scheduled council meeting on Monday, April 11, 2011.

Respectfully submitted,

    §_Nicole Kjersten​__
   City Clerk-Treasurer

